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NEWS and ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
   DATE POSTED:  October 4, 2021  
   SUBJECT:           BINGO Update 

 
To all of our Prospect Heights Fire Company Bingo Players, we want to just share a few words on 
the status of restarting our Friday Night BINGO.  Let it suffice to say that we have been extremely 
disappointed that we have not been able to get our BINGO up and running by this time. The 
ongoing COVID-19 battle has dictated this.  Early in the summer, we had the idea of restarting in 
September or October.  Obviously that isn't going to happen.  Updating our BINGO license with 
the NJ Dept. of Games of Chance, readying the upstairs and downstairs hall facilities, and keeping 
abreast on the current COVID situation locally is our priority! 
 
After a recent fire company meeting with the membership, we 
are holding on to the hope that we can resume our BINGO 
games this January or February.  We anticipate that the 
renewal of the license and the preparation and our facilities will 
be completed with time to spare.  The big unknown in this 
equation is the guidance of the CDC and the local Ewing 
Health Department as it relates to the ongoing COVID 
pandemic. 
 
If you have any questions, please forward them to this address:  info@phvfc.org and we’ll get back 
to you right away.  Keep abreast of notices and posts on our social media accounts, including 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 
 
If there is any way possible that we can resume after the Christmas holiday season, we will do it!   
 
Thank you for your patience!   

 
  


